
Dear Third Grader, 
 
 I am SO excited to be your teacher next year! It is going to be a year of fun, learning, and 
hard work. Third grade will bring many exciting adventures and challenges. I am excited to have the 
opportunity to work with you and make this a memorable and successful school year! Besides 
teaching, I enjoy cooking, gardening, walking, and spending time with my family. I am looking forward to 
meeting you and learning your favorite things. Together, we will build a classroom community where 
everyone is welcomed and learning is fun. On the first day of school, please bring your school supplies 
and your readiness to make this year a fantastic yearJ Thank you 
 
 

• 6 black and white composition notebooks (No Spiral Copybooks) 
• 3  2 pocket folders (one yellow to be used for their Wednesday Folder) 
• 2 packs of loose-leaf paper (wide ruled) 
• 1 set of headphones or earbuds for computer use 
• Plenty of # 2 pencils (no mechanical pencils) 
• 1 pack of eraser tops 
• 1 two inch binder (will be needed for Math class) 
• Pencil case (no hard boxes please) 
• 2 glue sticks 
• 1 box of crayons (12 or 24 count, no larger) 
• 2 black dry erase markers 
• 2 reams of white copy paper 
• 2 boxes of tissues 
• 1 container of Clorox wipes 
• 1 roll of paper towels 
• 1 container of hand sanitizer 
• Girls: 1 box of sandwich size Ziploc bags 
• Boys: 1 box gallon size Ziploc bags 

 
 
 
 


